
From: Ken Jolley kmajolley@gmail.com
Subject: Jolley Prayer Letter

Date: July 1, 2024 at 9:18 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

Bcc: markdalebaptistchurch@hotmail.com

Greetings Prayer Partners,

Please find attached our latest prayer. We trust that you will be encouraged by what God is doing as we sow seeds and see others
flourish in their service in God's kingdom. In this letter you will read about:

a key element in seeing disciple making become a movement. So simple but sometimes missing in what we do. 
meet Ken`s students in Immerse which now includes a couple who are involved in planting a Hispanic church in Ontario
the opportunity we have to pray for a multitude of children's outreach ministries through local churches and camps of all
shapes and sizes. So much discipling of children and teens is happening over the next few weeks and we all can be
involved.

Your partnership in the gospel of God's kingdom,
Ken & Mary Ann Jolley
Fellowship International
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